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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Feb 14, 2019 at 2:06 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Hi Brian.  Recommendation?
 
--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
 
 

David Grancell-Livery Lic App.pdf 
2304K

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Feb 15, 2019 at 8:10 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
After review, we would recommend that the BOS, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve this
request with the stipulation that the applicant present his vehicle for inspection by me and that it pass said inspection. 
The applicant can contact me directly to schedule this inspection.
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
[Quoted text hidden]

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Sat, Feb 23, 2019 at 2:30 AM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,
 
On Friday, February 22nd, I inspected Mr. Grancell's vehicle, a 2017 Volvo XC90 MA Livery Registration 81065 and it met
our the expectations/standards for Livery Vehicles licensed here in the Town of Natick. 
 
Respectfully,
 
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon 
 
On Thu, Feb 14, 2019 at 2:06 PM Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> wrote: 
[Quoted text hidden]
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